
Notice of Public Hearing 

Pursuant to Sections 312.201 and 312.401 of the Texas Tax Code, notice is hereby given that the 
Commissioners Court of Fort Bend County, Texas, will conduct a hearing at its regular meeting 
on Tuesday, February 13, 2024, at 1:00 p.m. in the Commissioners Courtroom, 2nd floor, 401 
Jackson St., Richmond, Texas. 

The public hearing is being held for the purpose of establishing a reinvestment zone which will 
enable the County to abate taxes on personal property and real property improvements within this 
reinvestment zone. All interested persons are invited to participate in this meeting and offer any 
comments on the designation of this zone. All comments will be considered by the Commissioners 
Court.   

Laura Richard  
Fort Bend County Clerk 

Fort Bend County Reinvestment Zone No. 31 is proposed to be located with approximately 50 
acres, located near the intersection of FM 1462 and George Duty Rd in Fort Bend County, 
Precinct 2.  




